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DufferinFinck

Memo

To: Maria Augimeri, Chair of North York Community Council
From: Matias de Dovitiis

Anthony Perruzza, City of Toronto Councillor, Ward 8
cc: Francine Adamo, City Clerk, Committee Administrator
Date: January 9, 2015

Item NY 3.11 - Installation of Traffic Control Signals — Steeles Avenue West, approximately
Re: 350 metres west of Keele Street

We are pleased to see this report coming to the NYCC. The project in question has been coming for a

few years and the investment that this project provides is a sign of the growth that this area is starting to
attract.

The Dufferin Finch BIA is in full support of this report and wishes to see the project move forward quickly.

We are happy to encourage new development in the neighbourhood and to continue to see growth and
opportunity develop for our members.

Sincerely,

Matias de Dovitiis,
Dufferin Finch BIA

1120 Finch Ave W - 205
Toronto, ON - M3J 3H7

" Phone Number: (749) 739-1621
Fax Number: (416) 739-7816
Email: matias@dufferinfinchbia.ca
Website: www dufferinfinchbia ca

The Dufferin Finch Business improvement Area is part of an association of property owners, business operators and commercial
tenants within our district, working together to enhance and promote the Dufferin Finch neighbourhood. Formed recently, the
Dufferin Finch BIA is also already one of the largest BIA's in Canada and our mandate is to promote the growth of our area and our
businesses even further.



